



Coronavirus (COVID-19) Update Monday 06.09.21



Kia ora koutou

## **Preparing for Delta Level 2**

It was fantastic to learn that we will be moving back into Delta Level 2 as of midnight tomorrow, Tuesday 7 September, and that school will open again for all children this Thursday.

Later today I will receive details from the Ministry of Education about how schools will be expected to operate under Delta Level 2, and I will share this with you all tomorrow after our staff has had an opportunity to discuss this.

With school opening on Thursday, we will have some time between now and then to prepare the school for the return of the children.

We will work to ensure we have all processes in place to implement the Delta Level 2 requirements, as well as discussing how we can best support the children on their return. We look forward to seeing everyone on Thursday.

**The children attending Bubble School will continue to do so tomorrow.**

I will send out another letter tomorrow afternoon outlining the Delta Level 2 requirements for schools.

In the meantime, I hope everyone has a good evening.

Ngā mihi nui

Dave Lamont  
Principal  
Koraunui School